
Jennifer Murphy Receives 2021 Women in Distribution Award 
 
NetPlus Alliance President Jennifer Murphy was recently presented with an inaugural 2021 
Women in Distribution Award from Modern Distribution Management (MDM).  
Selected from more than 150 submissions, Murphy was recognized for her exceptional job 
performance and influence in a traditionally male-dominated industry. The awards showcase 20 
successful leaders who demonstrate excellence, all while breaking barriers and championing 
other women toward success. 
 
Murphy has been a leader in the industrial distribution industry in facilitating opportunities for 
growth and networking for women for nearly 16 years. She’s involved in the Industrial Supply 
Association’s Women Industrial Supply Executives (W.I.S.E.) group, and started Women in the 
Industry, an annual networking opportunity for women at the NetPlus Alliance Annual Meeting. 
“I’m honored to be recognized with this award alongside many other great women leaders in the 
industry,” said Murphy. “I look forward to continuing to hire and support women to grow their 
careers in distribution, and execute the changes needed to ensure equity and opportunity for 
women from the jobsite to the C-Suite.” 
 
Murphy will be recognized at MDM’s Future of Distribution Summit, where she will participate 
in a panel discussion on April 13 at 1 ET. On the panel, she will discuss the value of changing 
workplace culture, what it means to lead and how to overcome obstacles and challenges to meet 
your goals. 
 
“Jennifer exemplifies the traits of a great leader. She strives to guide us to become the best 
versions of ourselves and allows us to succeed and to fail when it’s necessary so that we can 
learn and prosper and feel that we’re an integral part of our company’s success,” said Shirley 
Weiland, assistant vice president of member services and events for NetPlus Alliance. 
 
NetPlus Alliance builds relationships and provides opportunities for the advancement of member 
companies for their long-term success in the supply chain. With more than 100 years of 
combined industrial distribution experience, NetPlus Alliance negotiates improved pricing, 
rebates and terms with more than 175 manufacturers on behalf of nearly 400 industrial and 
contractor supplies distributor members. Our members drive market growth and profitability 
through stronger channel partnerships, financial incentives, progressive marketing, joint sales 
planning, training programs and business best practices. Learn more about NetPlus Alliance at 
netplusalliance.com. 
 


